Mr. Richard Vasconcellous ANK ENTERPRISE 255 NE 2nd Drive Homestead, FL 33030

Dear Mr. Vasconcellous:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Ank Enterprise to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Ank Enterprise in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Dr. Hanif Williams 11030 N. Kendall Drive, Suite 200 Miami, FL 33176

Dear Dr. Williams:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like you to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and your company in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Norman & Karen Lindo K's JAMAICA RESTAURANT 10860 SW 104th Street Miami, FL 33176

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Lindo:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like K's Jamaica Restaurant to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and K's Jamaica Restaurant in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Hector Torres ARROZ A LA CHORREA 12205 SW 131 Avenue Miami, FL 33186

Dear Mr. Torres:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Arroz A La Chorrea to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Arroz A La Chorrea in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Rohan Crichton CRICHTON MULLINGS 9000 Sheridan Street, Suite 125 Pembroke Pines, FL 33024

Dear Mr. Crichton:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Crichton Mullings to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Crichton Mullings in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Charles Davis INTERCREDIT BANK 1200 Brickell Avenue, 4th Floor Miami, FL 33131

Dear Mr. Davis:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Intercredit Bank to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Intercredit Bank in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Ms. Verna James JAMES ACCOUNTING & TAX PRACTICE 10749 SW 104th Street Miami. FL 33176

Dear Ms. James:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like James Accounting & Tax Practice to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and James Accounting & Tax Practice in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter
Executive Director

Mr. Aston Lue OCHO RIOS MIAMI 2051 NW 15th Avenue Miami, FL 33142

Dear Mr. Lue:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Ocho Rios Miami to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Ocho Rios Miami in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

TWIN PEAKS FINANCIAL GROUP 6401 SW 87th Avenue Miami, FL 33173

To whom it may concern:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Twin Peaks Financial Group to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Twin Peaks Financial Group in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Owen Edwards ZAP COURIER SERVICES, INC. P.O. Box 557949 Miami. FL 33255-7949

Dear Mr. Edwards:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Zap Courier Services, Inc. to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Zap Courier Services, Inc. in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter
Executive Director

Mr. Ken & Audrey Chai ISLAND DELIGHT 12618 SW 88th Street Miami, FL 33186

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Chai:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Island Delight to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Island Delight in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Anson & Cheryl Chin JAMAICA KITCHEN 8736 SW 72 Street Miami, FL. 33173

Mr. & Mrs. Chin:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Jamaica Kitchen to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Jamaica Kitchen in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Linston Samuels
ISLAND RESTAURANT & VARIETY STORE
10201 Hammocks Boulevard
Miami, FL. 33196

Dear Mr. Samuels:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Island Restaurant & Variety Store to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Island Restaurant & Variety Store in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter
Executive Director

Carla Jones, Esq. THE WALTON LAW FIRM 1999 SW 27th Avenue Miami, FL 33145

Dear Ms. Jones:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like the Walton Law Firm to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and the Walton Law Firm in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

Mr. Mike Webley WEBLEY'S INTERIORS 13251 SW 131st Street Miami, FL 33186

Dear Mr. Webley:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Webley's Interiors to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Webley's Interiors in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

WHALE TRAVEL 9500 South Dadeland Boulevard, Suite 505 Miami, FL 33156

To whom it may concern:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like Whale Travel to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and Whale Travel in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director

WORLD COURIER MIAMI 8308 NW 30th Terrace Miami, FL 33122

To whom it may concern:

A replica of the mini-train enjoyed by generations at Virginia Key Beach Park was purchased and is on its way to the Historic Park! This milestone in the Park's renaissance deserves a celebration as such we are inviting everyone we can to join in the celebration on Saturday, August 19th, 2006 from Noon to 5:00 pm at Historic Virginia Key Beach Park located at 4020 Virginia Beach Drive, Miami Florida 33149.

We'd like World Courier Miami to participate in this one-time-only event as a sponsor. Your assistance through a cash or in-kind donation will help make a truly memorable day for the expected crowd. It's the only time the Park will be open to the public this year as we continue to make improvements, so anticipation is running high in the community

There'll be plenty to eat and do – our friends and neighbors will enjoy free food and beverages, prize raffles, a children's play area, Dominos Tournament, entertainment by HOT-105 D-Js with dancing on the Park's original dance floor, the Junkanoos and a steel band, plus sun, sand and a special inter-active "Train Art" environment, all sure to generate excitement and media coverage.

Your donation will earn a special place for your company banner (you provide the banner), special recognition from the podium by Trust Chair Mrs. M. Athalie Range and mention in the next Trust newsletter, <u>Sunrise</u>, mailed to over 9,000 throughout the community. Your company's name will also appear on "Thank You" signage at the Park. You can also distribute promotional materials (discount flyers, promotions, promote events, etc.) and have company representatives available.

We sincerely need your help in bringing the mini-train back to life and to put the Virginia Key Beach Park logo and World Courier Miami in the minds of all citizens.

Sincerely,

David Shorter Executive Director